Dawn Huntlez

From: Elise Ramos <ERamos@lookingupwards.org>

Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 12:28 PM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: Support House Bill 5268

| have worked 11 years for Looking Upwards supporting people who cannot use stairs to enter a building or their
home. Please support House Bill 5268 to continue including ramps and elevators in new buildings to allow disabled
individuals to patronize businesses and enter homes safely. Thank you.

Elise Ramos

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy $20 FE 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone
Get Qutlook for Android



